
Eighth Street in Bowden, between Drayton Street 
and Gibson Street, is listed for road reconstruction 
in the current financial year road program. The 
construction works will be coordinated with the 
adjacent development to ensure that once the 
development is completed, the roadways, footpaths 
and lighting are renewed to support the community 
for the future.

The road and streetscape renewal project involves 
the following initiatives along with minor streetscape 
improvements in Gibson Street, Drayton Street and 
Seventh Street.

Eighth Street (between Drayton Street and Gibson 
Street)

•	 Resurfacing of the roadway

•	 Replacement of all kerb and gutter 

•	 Road widening on the southern side of Eighth 
Street to allow for widening of footpaths and the 
planting of trees

•	 Raised entry treatment at the intersection of 
Drayton Street and Eighth Street

•	 Minor stormwater improvements 

•	 Installation of additional lighting on the existing 
stobie poles

•	 The inclusion of the existing permit parking 
spaces in the street (8 in total)

Gibson Street and Eighth Street intersection

•	 Widening of footpaths and the planting of trees

•	 Realignment of the footpath on the northwestern 
side of the street to improve pedestrian access

•	 The installation of kerb access ramps to improve 
pedestrian access across the intersection to 
Emu Park

•	 Minor stormwater improvements 

Seventh Street (between Drayton Street and 
Gibson Street)

•	 Road widening on the northern side of Seventh 
Street to allow for widening of footpaths and the 
planting of trees.

•	 Replacement of concrete kerb and gutter on the 
northern side only

Drayton Street (between Eighth Street and 
Seventh Street)

•	 Renewal of the footpath and planting of trees 

Please note, the preferred species of trees has not 
yet been determined. 

ROAD AND STREETSCAPE RENEWAL 
EIGHTH STREET & SEVENTH STREET 
BOWDEN
Eighth Street and Seventh Street in Bowden between Drayton Street 
and Gibson Street and is listed for road reconstruction in this current 
financial year.  



How to Get Involved 

To provide your feedback you can: 

•  Provide your comments online at yoursaycharlessturt.com.au/eighthandseventh 

•  Come along to a ‘Walkshop’ on the street, where we can discuss the concept plan and any ideas. 
 
Tuesday 2 August 2022  
4.30pm to 5.30pm 
Meet at the Drayton and Eighth Street intersection 

•  Complete the enclosed hard copy survey and post it back using the reply paid envelope 

Feedback is required by 9 August  2022 
 
Should changes need to be made to the overall plan, we will provide you with an update prior to work
s commencing.  

For all project enquires please contact:

 
Kath Mardon 
Community Engagement Officer 
eng-consultation@charlessturt.sa.gov.au 
8408 1270
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